
Motor Vehicle bills are mailed out June 30th.  If you do not receive a bill for all 
your vehicles, please call us immediately. 
 
You are responsible for all bills in your name.  If mail is returned to us, we make 
every effort to find a good address.  If not, we will not re-mail out another bill to 
the same address. 
 
You can also go to Haddam.org and reprint a copy of your bill.  Search your name 
under Pay Taxes Online. 


